
DELAWARE TOWNSHIP SUPERVISORS 

 

MINUTES 

 
November 1, 2021 

 

The regular meeting of the Delaware Township Supervisors was called to order by Chairman 

Gary E. Truckenmiller at 6:30 P.M.  Others present were David R. Smith, Lance K. Gresh, 

Secretary/Treasurer Mark L. Burrows, and Solicitor P. Lin Davis. 

 

A motion by David R. Smith, seconded by Lance K. Gresh and passed to approve the        

October 4, 2021 minutes as written. 

 

A motion by Lance K. Gresh, seconded by David R. Smith and passed to accept the treasurer’s 

report as presented. 

 

The 2022 budget was presented with no request for a tax increase.   

 

A motion by Lance K. Gresh, seconded by Gary E. Truckenmiller and passed to advertise the 

2022 budget for adoption at the December 6, 2021 meeting. 

 

A motion by David R. Smith, seconded by Lance K. Gresh and passed to provide the Planning 

Commission and Zoning Hearing Board members $50 gift certificates. 

 

A motion by Gary E. Truckenmiller, seconded by David R. Smith and passed renew the 

treasurer’s bond in the amount of $1,092 

 

A motion by David R. Smith, seconded by Lance K. Gresh and passed to pay Alpha Space Control 

$10,299.12 out of State Aid for line painting. 

 

A motion by Lance K. Gresh, seconded by David R. Smith and passed to increase the hourly 

wage of William S. Buck, Jr. $0.50. 

 

A motion by David R. Smith, seconded by Lance K. Gresh and passed to pay the bills as 

presented. 

 

Chairman Gary E. Truckenmiller adjourned the meeting at 7:35 P.M. 

 

      Respectfully submitted, 

 


